
Attachment A 

 

 

 

A RESOLUTION RECEIVING PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE SOUTH GREENSBORO STREET 

SIDEWALK PROJECT AT 65-PERCENT DESIGN 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council has made it a policy to hold public hearings on Town projects; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council has received updates on the South Greensboro Street Sidewalk 

project (TIP# C-5650) on January 21, 2020 and November 17, 2020; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town held public input meetings on the project at approximately 30-percent design 

on January 28th and January 30th, 2020; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Town held a public drop-in session at June 22, 2021 for a more informal opportunity 

to discuss the design with the consultants; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Town Council has held a public hearing to receive citizen comment on the South 

Greensboro Street Sidewalk project at this milestone. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Carrboro Town Council makes the following 

comments: 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

This the 22nd day of June 2021. 


